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December 23,2017

Skegee Golden Tigers, Inc
c/o Mr. Leonard Lewis
President
234 Smithstone Path
Fayetteville, GA 30214

Dear Mr. Lewis:

On behalf of Tuskegee University students, faculty and staff, I want to thank you for your
gift of $4,635.00 to The Skegee Golden Tigers Football.

We hope that you continue to support Tuskegee University with your tax-deductible gifts.
If you have any questions or concerns regarding your gift or any other matter, please do
not hesitate to contact the Office of Development.

Again, we thank you for your support and look forward to a continuing relationship.

Best Regards,

n/.Yt- ,( LJ:E-

Donald R. Winston
Interim Executive Vice President
Office of Development and Advancement

Donor ID: 0915318
Payment Method: Check

Receipt #: 3505-156816
Dated:12/19/17

Please retainfor your records. The Revenue Reconciliation Act of 1993 requires a
receipt for contributions made to tax-exempt organizations. No goods or s-ervices were
provided to the taxpayer in consideration of the taxpayer's donaiion.
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